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FINE-FREE CHILDREN’S MATERIALS 
 
 
Just in time for Summer Reading 2022, the Lebanon Public Library is pleased to 
announce that effective June 1, 2022, late fees will no longer accrue on materials 
for children and teens - no matter the age of the person checking out the materials.   
 
Items will still have a specific due date and patrons will still be charged for lost or 
damaged items.  
 
We appreciate the support of City Council in our ongoing effort to remove barriers 
that may prevent Lebanon’s youth from using the Library. 
 
Please note: all Summer Reading events are free and do not require a library card 
to participate.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For more information, call the Library at (541) 258.4926, go to www.LebanonOregon.gov/library , like us 
on FaceBook at www.facebook.com/LebanonOregonLibrary or follow us on Instagram at 
Lebanon_Library.          
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